

END of TERM EXAM – READING AND LISTENING EXAM**1. LISTEN to a couple talking about a trip they are planning to do. Then complete the blanks with the correct word.** (1.25WB)

- They want to stay in a ¹ _____ place because they don't want to spend a lot of money.
- There is a little ² _____ in the old town or they can stay in a place near the ³ _____
- They want to eat at a good ⁴ _____. Most of them offer ⁵ _____ food and there is an ⁶ _____ restaurant.
- They want to visit a ⁷ _____ near the ⁸ _____ in the old town.
- They can ⁹ _____ in the old town and if they travel to another part they can choose the ¹⁰ _____ or tram to travel around.

**2. LISTEN to some people buying some products and CHOOSE the correct word.** (2.03WB)**1**

1. He wants to buy a **large /small** bar of chocolates.
2. The price is **20 pounds / 2 pounds**.
3. He also wants a **stamp / a magazine**
4. It will come in about three **days / months**

2

1. He wants to buy a present for his wife's **birthday / anniversary**.
2. He has a **little / lot** of time.
3. He finally buys a **small /big** bunch of flowers.

3

1. He wants to buy a watch for his daughter's **18th / 80th** birthday.
2. He can change it if he has the **receipt / refund**.

4

1. She feels bad because she has a **stomachache / headache**
2. She needs **painkillers / paintbrushes** to feel better.
3. She takes **16 / 32** tablets.

3. **READ the text and complete with the correct VERB. READ CAREFULLY!!!**

7.35 pm @Sam2020

Having a great time on our cycling tour of Provence in the South of France. We on Saturday after a long journey on the train from London. We' about 150 km since Saturday morning and I'm exhausted! Danny is tired too, but he's fitter than I am. The countryside is beautiful, are lots of hills!! The weather warm and sunny – maybe a little too hot for me. We' at a different place every night so far. Two nights ago we stayed at a farm, and last night we stayed in a small hotel. Staying in a castle tonight, which is amazing! Tomorrow, a lake. It's quite a long way from here, in the mountains. We'll stay there all afternoon and go swimming. Looking forward to it! again in two days.

WILL POST
ARRIVED
HAS BEEN
HAVE CYCLED
ARE VISITING
THERE ARE
HAVE STAYED

4. **READ THE DESCRIPTION OF THE HOLIDAYS and CHOOSE THE CORRECT ADJECTIVE**

1. **Historic / expensive**
2. **crowded / impressive**
3. **remote / disappointing**
4. **busy / cheap**
5. **peaceful / remote**
6. **traditional / spectacular**
7. **busy / simple**
8. **crowded / expensive**

We've been here for two days. We're staying in a ¹ hotel. It was built in the 17th century. The public rooms are very ² , with lots of valuable furniture and paintings. But after seeing those, the bedrooms are ³ – very small and dark. It's not ⁴ either. It costs much more money than I planned to spend! The location of the hotel is rather ⁵ , so you have to hire a car or motorbike to get to town. Most of the town is very ⁶ . With narrow alleys and old stone houses, it sometimes feels like you're in a film. The main market, though, is extremely ⁷ . You can only buy silly hats, scarves and 'hand-made' dolls. The market and the main square are also very ⁸ . It's almost impossible to walk around because of all the people.



5. **READ THE EMAIL and ANSWER THE QUESTIONS BELOW (Be careful, give long answers).**



To: holly@email.com

Dear Holly,

Hope you're well. I stayed with my penfriend Cécile in Paris last week. She lives in a beautiful flat near the Canal Saint-Martin. It's a really trendy part of town. At weekends, lots of young people sit by the river, have picnics and play the guitar.

During my stay with Cécile, we saw a mugging in the centre of town, near the Eiffel Tower. A man grabbed a woman's handbag and ran off with it. Straight away, her boyfriend chased after him, but the street was very crowded. Soon, he gave up.

We both felt quite shocked at first, but the woman didn't seem too upset. After a while, we stopped worrying about it and the rest of the holiday was really enjoyable.

Really looking forward to visiting you next week. Are we going camping? What do I need to bring?

Best wishes,

Keira

1. Where did she stay?

2. What do people do at weekends?

3. What kind of crime did she see?

4. What did the criminal do?

5. How did she feel at the moment of the robbery?

6. Did she enjoy the holidays?
